
 
16 June 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

 
Menai High School Matinee Performance 

 
 
Our Stage 3 students have been invited to attend the matinee performance of ‘Stuck in a Tacky High 
School Musical’ at Menai High School on Thursday 29 June 2023. The cost for this excursion is a 
gold coin donation to be paid on the day which includes popcorn and a drink.  
 
Students will be walking with the Stage 3 teachers to and from Menai High School, leaving at 11.30am 
and returning at approximately 2.30pm. 
 
Students are asked to bring a small backpack for their lunch and drink bottle, which they will eat at 
Menai High School before the performance. 
 
Please return the permission note by Friday 23 June 2023.  
 
Annette Wein       
Principal 
 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 

Menai High School Matinee Performance 
 

I give permission for my child _________________________________ of class ____________ to 
attend Menai High School’s matinee performance of ‘Stuck in a Tacky High School musical’ on 
Thursday 29 June 2023. I understand my child will be walking to and from Menai High School with 
the Stage 3 teachers to attend this performance. I understand my child needs to bring a gold coin 
donation on the day. 
 
 

 
Parent/Carer signature _________________________________________ Date _______________ 


